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Training College Buildings 

Revised Plans to Be Sent to Minister 

The Town Planning Committee reported to Salisbury City Council on Monday, that at its the meeting on 
February 24 the City Engineer submitted a letter from Messrs. W. Curtis Green, R.A., Son and Lloyd, of 
London, architects, enclosing a revised plan of the buildings proposed to be erected for the Diocesan 
Training College, on the site of the Old Deanery, the Close. 
 
It was resolved that, as the original proposals were approved by the Minister of Town and Country 
Planning the revised plan be transmitted to the Minister for his decision. 
 

Salisbury Times, March 1949 

 

 


